
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             8th September 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 4 Residential Trip: 29th April to 1st May 2024 

 

Thank you to all of you that attended the initial parents meeting on Tuesday 5th September. We appreciate that 

some parents were unable to make the meeting; below are some details and next week we will also share the 

meeting power point on our website here  

 

Year 4 will be visiting Osmington Bay; which is a PGL site and a virtual tour is available on their website.  The 

setting is great and this will be our third visit, it has access to the beach where the children can take part in 

supervised activities.  The centre is an approved HCC site.  

 

During their stay children will have the opportunity to participate in a programme of outdoor study, which will 

enrich the term’s Science and Geography topics. In addition, the residential experience will provide the children 

with the chance to develop their social skills, as well as having a positive effect upon their self-esteem, self-

confidence and team work.  

 

The estimated cost of the trip will be £270 based on 90* children participating, this includes the coach travel, all 

food (except a packed lunch on the first day), accommodation and activities.  If you would like your child to 

participate in the residential visit then please complete the Parentmail Form, along with a £45 deposit (payable 

online via SCOPAY or by cash/cheque via the office) by midday on Friday 15th September. Written confirmation 

of your child’s place on the visit plus final payment details, will be sent out at a later date. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs H Dunn on behalf of the Year 4 Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 
*please note that if less than 90 children participate, the cost of the coach will be divided across all participants so the final 

cost could be slightly higher. 

https://www.heatherside-jun.hants.sch.uk/page/?title=Osmington+Bay+Residential+Visit&pid=92
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/osmington-bay

